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                                          INTERNATIONAL CARNIVAL!!!   
Come join us for our Peabody International Carnival! On Friday, November 18th, 
Peabody is holding its annual International Carnival from 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. in the 
cafeteria. The event is open to students and families. Local high school and university 
students will perform traditional dance performances from diverse cultures; teachers 
and community organizations will host craft-making activities and games for students 
to participate in. Admission is free. Concessions will be sold (hotdog/chips/drink 
combo for $6.00). Come join us as we celebrate the global community that we are 
part of!   
 

                                          

    SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR   
Join us with encouraging your child to read and take their Accelerator Reader tests! 
Purchase books for your child from our annual Scholastic Book Fair.  If our students 
meet their school-wide AR goal this year of 10,000 points, the school will have a 
Student/Teacher Talent Show the last day of school.  Books also make great gifts for 
children!!! See the attached flyer and view the link to select books: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/peabodyelementaryschool 
 

                                   IT’S GRIZZLIES SEASON!!!   
In support of our Memphis Grizzlies, students may wear a Grizzlies or Memphis shirt 
with uniform bottoms each HOME game.  Students can wear Grizzlies/Memphis shirts 
Friday this week for Grizzlies home games. 

          

               BRRR!!!! IT’S COLD!!! 

Please make sure your child is dressed properly for the cold weather.  Ensure they 
wear coats, hats, scarf, and gloves if needed to school to stay warm during recess and 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/peabodyelementaryschool
http://flickr.com/photos/pvcg/3336086203
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


dismissal.  MSCS Dress Code Policy does not allow students to wear heavy coats 
inside the school building.  So, please make sure your child wears a uniform light 
jacket or sweater as well to wear inside the school building in case they become cold in 
the classroom. We want to ensure all students are safe and warm. Teachers are in the 
cafeteria to supervise students at 7:45 A.M. Students are welcome to enter the 
cafeteria at 7:45 A.M. each morning to stay warm. To ensure proper supervision, 
please do not drop-off students prior to 7:45 A.M., and all direct your child to go inside 
the cafeteria if they arrive before 8:00 A.M.  

                                           

                        IMPORTANT DATES      
Picture Day     Nov. 16th (Prek-2nd) Nov. 17th (Grades 3-5) 

(Students who have paid for pictures do not have to wear school uniform for Picture Day) 
 

International Studies Project Due (Culture) Friday, Nov. 18th  

 

International Carnival    Friday, Nov. 18th @ 5:00 P.M.-6:30 P.M. 

 

Thanksgiving Break    Nov. 21st-25th  

 

Scholastic Book Fair    Nov. 28th – Dec. 2nd  

https://www.freepngimg.com/png/10817-calendar-transparent
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

